
18 April 2020 

 

Kia ora koutou 

Key Information for Heretaunga College Community Regarding COVID 19 Alert Level 3 

On Thursday 16th April 2020, the Prime Minister outlined what New Zealand Aotearoa could 
look like under COVID 19 Alert Level 3. A very clear message for Alert Level 3 was that we 
still have to stay at home in our bubble and we can only leave home for essential services, 
work and school. 

There were two very clear points that our community must remember so that we keep 
ourselves safe and save lives. 

1. If students CAN stay at home then they SHOULD stay at home, and 

2. School is CLOSED for all Year 11-13 students 

This message is the same for our staff. 

We will be in touch early next week with further information. Please contact us through your 
normal channels or use the info@heretaunga.school.nz email address. 

Ngā manaakitanga 

 

Fiona Craven 
Principal 

 


